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Re: TAD CHASSIS PLEASE VOTE

nick mattorano <sgtmattorano@hotmail.com>
Mon 11/28/2022 11:25 AM

To: Barbara Fisk <barbara.f@tadems.com>

Yes

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 28, 2022, at 11:23, Barbara Fisk <barbara.f@tadems.com> wrote:

Although there is uncertainty at this point about the status of our grant submitted to the State in February
2021, TAD has an opportunity to procure a 2023 chassis to remount #1901 (VIN 7420) which is used for
inter-facility transfers and has 219,000 miles since first being added to the fleet in April 2919. Due to Ford
Motor Company canceling our purchase order for a new chassis and State of Colorado timeline for grant
satisfaction, your vote is required IMMEDIATELY. A new 2023 Ford E450 chassis for $45,589 has been
located in Georgia and can be delivered to Excellance for installation.

THIS IS A TIME SENSITIVE MATTER. PLEASE RESPOND QUICKLY.

PLEASE RESPOND TO ALL
YES
NO

Barbarar Fisk

Office Manager

Trinidad Ambulance District
P. 0. Box 132

939 Robinson Avenue
Trinidad, CO 81082
(719)846-6886
www.tadems.com

This communication is intended only for the recipient(s) named above, may be confidential and/or
legally privileged: and, must be treated as such in accordance with state and federal laws. If you are not
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use of this communication, or any of its
contents, is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please return to sender and
delete the message from your computer system.

VOTE OUTCOME TO BE READ INTO JANUARY 2023 MEETING MINUTES

NICK MATTORANO - YES
FLOYD DURAN, JR. - YES
VALERIE BORSA - YES
CLAY HART - YES
ANDRES DELEON - YES



AV

Vb

Re: TAD CHASSIS PLEASE VOTE

Clay Hart <CHart@tadems.com>
Tue 11/29/2022 7:57 AM

To: Andres De Leon <adeleonrn@gmail.com>;Valerie Borsa <vborsa@mtrosehealthandhospice.com>

Cc: Floyd Duran, Jr. <FDuranJr@tadems.com>;Barbara Fisk <barbara.f@tadems.com>;Nick Mattorano
<NMattorano@tadems.com>;Valerie Borsa <VBorsa@tadems.com>;Andres DeLeon <ADeleon@tadems.com>;Gabriel Moreno
<gmoreno@tadems.com>;David DeTray <ddetray@tadems.com>

| vote yes.

From: Andres De Leon <adeleonrn@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 11:16 PM

To: Valerie Borsa <vborsa@mtrosehealthandhospice.com>

Cc: Floyd Duran, Jr. <FDuranJr@tadems.com>; Barbara Fisk <barbara.f@tadems.com>; Nick Mattorano
<NMattorano@tadems.com>; Valerie Borsa <VBorsa@tadems.com>; Clay Hart <CHart@tadems.com>; Andres DelLeon
<ADeleon@tadems.com>; Gabriel Moreno <gmoreno@tadems.com>; David DeTray <ddetray@tadems.com>

Subject: Re: TAD CHASSIS PLEASE VOTE

[ vote yes.

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 28, 2022, at 11:59, Valerie Borsa <vborsa@mtrosehealthandhospice.com> wrote:

I vote "yes” to make purchase..

Sent from my iPhone
Valerie Borsa

On Nov 28, 2022, at 10:57 AM, Floyd Duran, Jr. <FDuranJr@tadems.com> wrote:

I vote yes to make the purchase of the chassis.

Get QOutlook for iOS

From: Barbara Fisk <barbara.f@tadems.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 11:23:21 AM

To: Nick Mattorano <NMattorano@tadems.com>; Floyd Duran, Jr. <FDuranJr@tadems.com>; Valerie Borsa
<VBorsa@tadems.com>; Valerie Borsa <vborsa@mtrosehealthandhospice.com>; Clay Hart <CHart@tadems.com>;
Andres DelLeon <ADeleon@tadems.com>

Cc: Gabriel Moreno <gmoreno@tadems.com>; David DeTray <ddetray@tadems.com>

Subject: TAD CHASSIS PLEASE VOTE




Although there is uncertainty at this point about the status of our grant submitted to the State in February
2021, TAD has an opportunity to procure a 2023 chassis to remount #1901 (VIN 7420) which is used for
inter-facility transfers and has 219,000 miles since first being added to the fleet in April 2919. Due to
Ford Motor Company canceling our purchase order for a new chassis and State of Colorado timeline for
grant satisfaction, your vote is required IMMEDIATELY. A new 2023 Ford E450 chassis for $45,589 has
been located in Georgia and can be delivered to Excellance for installation.

THIS IS A TIME SENSITIVE MATTER. PLEASE RESPOND QUICKLY.

PLEASE RESPOND TO ALL
YES '
NO

Barbowra Fisk

Office Manager

Trinidad Ambulance District
P. 0. Box 132

939 Robinson Avenue
Trinidad, CO 81082
(719)846-6886
www.tadems.com

This communication is intended only for the recipient(s) named above, may be confidential and/or
legally privileged: and, must be treated as such in accordance with state and federal laws. If you are
not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use of this communication, or any of its
contents, is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please return to sender and
delete the message from your computer system.

These email correspondence are approved by the board on January 25, 2023 and
entered into record on the same date.

— 7 January 25, 2023

Nicholas Mattorano, Chairperson



